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Staying Healthy Together 
We made it through a challenging year and we are so happy that you are all 
still here. Let's learn how we can continue to stay healthy and safe together. 
Please join us as we follow CDC guidelines throughout this new season. Learn 
more here: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY

Our President’s Message
I am pleased to announce that for the third 
year, Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t 
organization founded by Hunt Military 
Communities, will be awarding scholarships 
to help enable the ongoing education of 
military members and their families. Last year 
we were able to help nine worthy students 
and awarded $30,000. Because of the 
generous donations we received over the 

past year, we are able to increase scholarship awards and recognize 15 
recipients and award $40,000 in scholarship grants in 2021. I encourage 
you to apply if you or a loved one meet any of the following criteria:  

A high school senior or high school graduate or a current postsecondary 
undergraduate at an accredited two- or four-year college, university or 
vocational school or a trade school student; or 

Planning to enroll in full-time undergraduate study at an accredited two- 
or four-year college, university, or vocational-technical school for the 
entire upcoming academic year.  

For more information and to �ll out an application, go to  
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 4, 2021 at 3 pm CST or until 
50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst.

We understand the challenges many families are facing during these 
di�cult times and are happy to be able to support the ongoing 
education of military members and their families.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com
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Contact Information
8660 Angell Street Washington • Washington, DC 20032

Office: 888-294-8338
Office Fax: 202-562-2721

Leasing Phone: 888-294-8338
Maintenance Requests: 202-562-2631

After Hours Maintenance: 202-562-2631
Property Contact Email: bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com 

Justin Tran 
Community Director
202-562-2631

Natalie Mcgrail
Community Manager
202-562-2631

Julius Dixon
Community Manager
202-562-2631

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION
Rosalinda Touch
Leasing Specialist 
202-562-2631

Carolina Ortiz Dittler
Leasing Specialist
202-562-2631

David Campbell
Maintenance Director
202-562-2631

Tyrone Logan
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

Roger Burley
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631
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Share the Love on Valentine’s Day

Maintenance Updates 
Thank you for your patience an understanding as we work 
diligently with our maintenance team to ensure all work orders are 
responded to as soon as possible. Your feedback helps us to grow 
as a team! During the repair process, please let us know if you have 
any questions or concerns. From start to �nish, we are here to help 
create a positive and successful experience for all of our residents. 
Bolling Family Housing is happy to welcome a NEW Landscaping 
and Pest Control Service team to our neighborhoods.

Share the Love
"Sometimes the smallest things, take up the most room in your 
heart." -Winnie the Pooh. We miss the ones we love more than ever 
these days. Luckily, technology has helped to keep us all together 
as much as possible, no matter the distance. Thinking of fun ways 
to spend this Valentine's Day? Check out these creative activities to 
share with your special someone: 
https://www.goodhousekeeping.com/holidays/valentines-day-id
eas/g35140980/quarantine-valentines-day-ideas/

O�ce Closure
Bolling Family Housing O�ce will be closed on Monday February 
15th in observation of President's Day. For all emergencies, please 
call: 202-562-2631 or visit us online at:
https://bollingfamilyhousing.securecafe.com/residentservices/boll
ing-afb-family-housing/userlogin.aspx

Community Reminders
Friendly Reminder to please provide minimum of 30-day required 
notice for all move-outs. Our leasing team is happy to provide 
support to you and your family throughout the entire process. 
Please reach out to us!

Happy President’s Day


